
Good evening Shuey students and families. This is Mrs. Brydle with the important 

announcements for the upcoming week at our school.  Wednesday is a regular start 

day.  School begins at 8:00 for all students.  The PTA membership drive continues 

through October 14th.  PTA memberships are $10 paid by cash or check in the office or 

$11 online.  The link to the online PTA membership payment is posted on Class Dojo.  

Currently we have 118 PTA memberships.  Everyone can join PTA – parents, 

grandparents, aunts, uncles and even friends!  Let’s all support our fabulous Shuey PTA 

by becoming members!  We are also selling Shuey spirit t-shirts for $15.  T-shirt order 

forms are available in the office.  Thank you for listening and have a great evening! 

 

 

 


